

Congratulations on your upcoming big day!

We are so happy to offer you your complimentary wedding cake tasting plate.

Below please see your tasting plate guide.

Due to the current restrictions on local businesses we are happy to offer phone and Zoom meetings per appointment. If you are interested in scheduling please contact me at the below email address. We are also happy to handle your order over email. Please keep an eye out for an email from this address explaining the wedding cake planning process.

Please don't hesitate to contact us with any questions you may have as you taste. Congratulations again!

Sweet Regards,

Dana Taylor sales@bredenbecks.com Bredenbeck's Wedding Cake Coordinator

